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December Service Changes 

 

AC Transit conducts four Sign-ups each year as required by the Collective 

Bargaining Agreement (CBA) with Amalgamated Transit Union (ATU) Local 192. 

The next service change will take place December 15, 2021 and will focus on 

improving reliability system-wide. More than 20 lines system wide will have 

timetables changed to improve reliability. In addition, service changes on the 

following lines will take place: 

1) Extend Line 60 to South Hayward BART 

2) Return Weekday service to Lines 52 and 74.  

3) Adjust bell times for Line s7, 65, 67, and 79 

4) Increased frequency on Line 93 

5) Add trips to Line FS to facilitate Double Decker assignments 

 


